Reference: FS447755398
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/2204/FUL
Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus
basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.
three storey building comprising 893sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,
associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Laura Reid

Address: 33 Holly Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QH
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: This development of flats will not only be an eye sore to our lovely village but create more traffic congestion
and parking issues. The traffic through our village is already quite high on weekdays. This would further the situation and
cause pollution. Parking is another major issue that current residents face and this development would significantly
increase this issue. Finally, to build a complex four or five stories high would block light from most residents living on Holly
Road as well as invade privacy of the residents. In Hampton Hill, we are proud of where we live and love the sense of
community. A complex of 90 odd flats is not suitable for this area. Thank you for your consideration.



